z Welcome! Family Notes & News
 (° ‘ '—5 r'ace ~ We are glad you chose to worshipwithus! ~~~ Spring Sunday Evening Triple Chord Groups B S
We would appreciate if you would fill out the This Spring, we will be diving in deeper fellowship and discipleship with one another in
BAPTIST CHURCH attached guest form; you may leave it on your our Triple Chord Groups. See the sign-up sheet in the foyer for a more detailed

description of Triple Chord Groups and to sign up to participate. Last day to sign up is

seat, drop it in the box in the back of the !
January 21. See Pastor Andy with questions.

. sanctuary or hand it to our pastor as you leave.
Church Leadership No one will come to your home unexpectedly or
put you on a mailing list. You will be mailed some
information about GBC and contacted by phone

Church Leadership Team

Senior Pastor: Jamie Murphy There will be a Church Leadership Team meeting Sunday, January 21, immediately

PastorJamieMurphy@gmail.com by a pastor to say “thank you” for visiting with us Tallawing he moming service.
Youth Pastor: Andy Hilden and to see if you have any questions. New Sérics
AndrewHilden@yahoo.com If you would Ii!(e to take advaqtage of our : Sunday, January 14, Pastor Jamie will begin a new series through the book of
Worship Pastor: Curtis McGill childcare services, we offer childcare for babies Lamentations titled, “From Deep Mourning to Deeper Faith.”
indycmegill@gmail.com through age 5 for the entire service. Children On Wednesday, January 17, Pastor Jamie will begin a new study from a book titled,
Kindergarten - Grade 5, remain in the sanctuary “Dark Clouds, Deep Mercy: Discovering the Grace of Lament” by Mark Vroegop. You
Deacons: until teaching time, then are releasedto do not need to purchase the book to come to the study, but it is recommended.
Brian Durbin - (317) 918-6170 Children’s Church. Feel free to walk your children
*Jon Young - (317) 258-6679 to Children’s Church when that time comes. All Men'’s Breakfast Fellowship
9 children, no matter their age, are welcome to stay GBC Men, join us Saturday, January 20, 8:30-10:30 Am, for food, fellowship and a

Lance Young - (317) 590-8337 in the sanctuary with you, if you prefer. special guest speaker. Sign up on the sheet in the foyer by January 14 so enough food
Mike Roycraft - (317) 339-6572 If you have any questions, please feel free to will be prepared. See Jon Young, Eric Cantrell, Evan Harris, Andy Sitter or A.J. Heck
*Deacon of the Month contact the church or any of the pastors using the with questions.
Children’s Director: BeST I phong:grasTan, Attention Youth
Kelly Harrison —eT el S L TS ———— UPDATE: This summer's Youth Camp will be at Cedarville University the week of July
dkharrison09@yahoo.com 8-12. Total cost: $369. Extension: the $75 deposit is due by January 31. See Andy
Preschool Director: Today’s Scripture Focus with questions.
Lindsey Geaege _ Psalm 139 February Sunday Evening Service & Chili Cook-Off
georgejosh0421@gmail.com Childcaie Toda Sunday, February 4, 5 pM, we will have an ACTS (Adoration, Confession, Thanksgiving,

i en oqay Supplication) prayer service followed by our annual men’s chili cook-off. Men, if you are

Weekly Service Times Child Care: willing to provide chili, please contact Ken Berryhill.
Corporate Prayer: 8:30 AM 0-17 mo.: Michele Berryhill & Courtney Murphy o _
Sunday School: § 18 mo.-5 years: Heather King & Bekah Tucker Women’s Ministry Fellowship
unday School: 9 AM (Toddlers and PreK/K are in different rooms) The GBC Women's Ministry will host a Recipe Swap & Game Night, Friday, February 9,

Worship Service: 10:30 Am Chitdrans Shiureh: 6 PM, at Marcy Sitter's home. More details and the opportunity to sign up can be found
Sunday Evening: service times Keli Tucker & Linds.ey George on the sheet in the foyer. See Marcy, or anyone on the Women's Ministry Team, with
vary - see Notes & News (Children K - 5th grade are dismissed prior to the sermon) fuestions;

Wednesday Evening: 7:00 PM Momma’s Hope Ministry

Celebrations this Week January Intake Night:
Birthdays: Today- Mark Ogle; 14- Kim Salazar & Join us in organizing donations and creating grab-bags of clothing on Thursday,

Church Information

740 W County Line Road Steve Tumer January 11, 5:30 pm. All hands are needed for this large but important task.
Indianapolis, IN 46217 No Anniversaries The Pantry is open the third Tuesday of each month, 5:30 pm, in the Family Life Center.
317.881.4752 Free dinner is served and moms have the opportunity to shop. Spread the word and

remain in prayer for this important ministry! Donations and volunteers always welcome.
y p

Next Sunday, January 14, 2024

Want to know more

B o, : . Winter Weather Church Closure Plan

| Connected! | about Grace? Child Care: : ‘ :
——— Check out our 0-17 mo.: Jennifer Harke & Hannah Murphy If we should have .to cancel services due to _lnclemerjt weather, you find out by:

website, www.ghc- 18 mo.-5 years: Rachel Newbrough & Don Harrison e A mass e-mail sent to the church e-mail group list. See Randy to be added.

g;?;een;;’%?'g;::%r%aopﬁsl:tagﬁasgﬁ (Toddlers and PreK/K are in different rooms) e \Watching WTHR-13; it will be listed as Grace Baptist Church, Greenwood.

Greenwood and also. be sure to Children’s Church: e Checking for a post on the Grace Baptist Church Facebook page.

sign up on our church e-mail list. Judy Eldridge & Pam Harris

See Randy Newbrough or e-mail (Children K - 5th grade are dismissed prior to the sermon) Please silence all phones and electronic devices before the service. Thank you for your help.

him at rnewbrough@sbcglobal.net. T -
gh@sbeg Security: Tom Harke & Don Harrison NOTE: E-mail bulletin.gbc@gmail.com no later than Tuesday at 12:00 pm with a new bulletin announcement.



